



Mrs P Kettory Headteacher

Please use *Google Translate*, if you would like to read this letter in another language:

Tuesday, 18 July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Yr1: England

Yr1: Scotland

Yr1: Northern Ireland

Yr2: Italy

Yr2: Poland

Yr2: Spain

This morning your child met their new class teacher and spent an hour with them learning all about the topics they will be covering in the next academic year and the high expectations we have of classroom rules and behaviour. It gives me great pleasure to let you know which class teachers will be leading which classes next year.

Your Child's Current Class Name Sept 2022 – July 2023	Your Child's New Class Name Sept 2023 – July 2024	New Class Teacher
	Nursery: Antigua & Barbados PM	R. Plauskaite Year Group Leader
	Nursery: Cuba AM only	B. Willson
Nursery	R: Egypt	Kirsty Tucker Year Group Leader
Nursery	R: Cameroon	R. Begum
Nursery	R: Morocco	K. Chadni
Nursery	R: Tanzania	S. Shah
R: Morocco	Yr1: England	Mahmoda Begum Year Group Leader
R: Cameroon	Yr1: Northern Ireland	F. Hassan
R: Tanzania	Yr1: Scotland	H. Khatun
R: Egypt	Yr1: Wales	F. Yasmin/K. Gibson
Yr1: Wales	Yr2: Belgium	Zainab Iqbal Year Group Leader



F. Ahmed

A. Begum

T. Choudhury

Yr2: class 1	Yr3: Ghana	S. Asghar Year Group Leader
Yr2: class 2	Yr3: Namibia	S. Khan
Yr2: class 3	Yr3: South Africa	N. Kaur
Yr2: class 4	Yr3: Zimbabwe	T. Jiva

		A. Sheri Year Group Leader
Yr3: Ghana	Yr4: Bangladesh	R. Qureshi
Yr3: Namibia	Yr4: China	S. Begum
Yr3: Zimbabwe	Yr4: India	S. Lambert
Yr3: South Africa	Yr4: Tibet	H. Kasu

Yr4: Bangladesh	Yr5: Australia	W. Ahmed Year Group Leader
Yr4: Tibet	Yr5: Japan	S. Bosor
Yr4: China	Yr5: Madagascar	R. Ali
Yr4: India	Yr5: New Zealand	C. Cosgrove

Yr5: Australia	Yr6: Argentina	T. Hart Year Group Leader
Yr5: Japan	Yr6: Brazil	A. Holmes Tawfik
Yr5: New Zealand	Yr6: Chile	K. Akram
Yr5: Madagascar	Yr6: Peru	N. Khan

Thank you to all parents for the support and encouragement that you have given to your child and to the school over their time at Brampton Primary School. Please continue to support your child over the summer break by reading regularly and practising their times tables.

Have a lovely summer holiday.

Kind regards,

Mrs Paven Kettory Headteacher